
 February 2022 

What are we doing at Hurstville? 
We are upgrading the rail infrastructure near 
Hurstville Station to allow trains to cross over from 
one track to another. This will mean that local 
services travelling away from the city can end their 
journey at Hurstville Station on Platform 4 and then 
start their return service to the city from Platform 3. 
What’s been happening? 
Work to install new signalling infrastructure is 
currently underway, with further night shifts taking 
place inside the rail corridor on Monday 31 January, 
Tuesday 1 February and Wednesday 2 February. 
We have previously notified the community of these 
works.  
What’s planned next? 
From Friday 4 February through to Sunday 6 
February, night work will take place to test recently 
installed signalling infrastructure inside the rail 
corridor.  
From Friday 18 February through to Monday 
21 February, the new signals will be commissioned. 
We will also install new overhead wiring and 
rail infrastructure over this period.  

When will construction take place?  
To support the construction industry through the 
COVID-19 pandemic, the NSW Government has 
extended an amendment to the legislation regarding 
standard construction hours. This amendment 
enables activities to be carried out between 7am 
and 6pm Monday to Sunday and public holidays. 

Some out of hours work is planned. This work will 
take place during a scheduled Sydney Trains 
trackwork period when no trains will be running. 
Scheduling work during trackwork periods enables 
our construction team to complete essential 
activities safely inside the rail corridor. 

• 10pm Friday 4 February to 6am Saturday 5
February

• 10pm Saturday 5 February to 6am Sunday 6
February

• 10pm Sunday 6 February to 6am Monday 7
February

• 10pm Friday 18 February to 2am on Monday
21 February.

More Trains, More Services 
Hurstville Crossover Project 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where will work take place? 
The above maps show the work areas inside the rail 
corridor in Hurstville and the site access points. The 
site compound at Forest Road will be utilised for 
deliveries, storage of materials and equipment, pre-
start work meetings and worker parking. 

How are we staying safe?  

We continue to deliver projects across NSW while 
ensuring the safety of all staff and the community. All 
work will be carry out in line with current Australian 
Government guidelines around slowing the spread 
of COVID-19. 

How do we consider the community? 
The project team understands construction 
activties may cause disruption for the community 
and we thank you for your patience as we carry 
out this work. We will adhere to strict 
environmental conditions relating to noise, 
vibration and dust management. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All work is dependent on weather and site 
conditions and is subject to change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project work area west of Hurstville Station 

Project work area east of Hurstville Station 


